
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

31 October, 2014 

 

 

Dr Paul E. Perito MD, FACS 

135 San Lorenzo Ave. Suite 540 

Coral Gables Florida, 33146 

via email c/-: Dana Cherington <ipptrainingmiami@gmail.com> 

 

 

Dear Paul, 

On behalf of the Fellows and Trainees of the SA/NT Section, we would like to take this 

opportunity to sincerely thank you again for presenting at the USANZ SA/NT Section Meeting 

held in the Barossa Valley, South Australia on the 17-19 October, 2014. 

The feedback we have received from our delegates on your presentations has been 

extremely positive and this has undoubtedly contributed to the success of our conference. 

Thank you once again. 

Kind regards, 

 

 
    

 

Dr Dan Spernat 

MB BS MPH MEd AFRACMA FRACS (Urol) 

Urological Surgeon 

Chair - South Australian Section of the Urological Society of Australia and New Zealand 

Senior Lecturer - University of Adelaide 

Director of Urology Training The Queen Elizabeth Hospital     


